From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:51 AM

To: T
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 6:58 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

--Name --
Dave Clapham

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| do not agree with the increases that Hydro one is requesting, and agree with others who are requesting that Hydro
find a way to cut their costs internally.

Hydro emplyees are some of the highest paid in the province, and | think that it is time for Hydro and its employees to
tighten their belts and find out what it means to cut back.

We retired persons are the ones who feel the pinch even more than most as we do not get large increases in our
pensions.

its time to do what the automotive industry did, and cut back on the big salaries.

Please do not allow these increases as these charges are more than half of my monthly bill now. Are these really
necessary?

-- Attachment --





